

August 17, 2012

The Palmetto Roost Chapter of The A O C 1733 James Basford Pl. Mount Pleasant, SC 29466-7052

Dear caring friend,

Thank you so much for your generous gift of \$4,000.00 on 08/08/2012 to Wounded Warrior Project™ (WWP). I cannot thank you enough for your support of the thousands of truly deserving servicemen and women who have been wounded in our current military conflicts.

Our work begins at the bedsides of injured warriors as they undergo rehabilitation and return to civilian life, but it certainly doesn't stop there. As a result of their injuries, these brave heroes will face greater challenges today finding assistance and jobs that will enable them to provide for their families. Their battle against the long-term effects of combat will continue throughout their lives.

Only with your continued support is WWP able to reach these wounded service members. Through your generosity, WWP provides them with the assistance they need in order to regain their independence and begin rebuilding their lives. You give these injured warriors and their families hope for a brighter future.

Wounded Warrior Project is dedicated to assisting this new generation of injured heroes. These men and women who have served with honor deserve our respect and support. Again, I cannot thank you enough for your partnership with WWP.

Steven Nords

Steven Nardizzi Executive Director

Wounded Warrior Project™

For more information about Wounded Warrior Project, please visit woundedwarriorproject.org.

The full amount of your gift is tax-deductible under the Internal Revenue Code since the Wounded Warrior Project<sup>™</sup>, a nonprofit organization under Section 501(c)(3), provided no goods or services of value to you in consideration of your contribution. We recommend you retain this letter as a receipt for your gift.